
WELCOME! 
No matter what your present status is in the Catholic Church, 

No matter your current family or marital status, 
No matter your personal history, age, income, background, gender, race, ethnicity or spirituality,  

No matter your own self-image of holiness or virtue 
You belong to Jesus Christ and you belong to us! 

You are invited, accepted, and respected at both All Saints and St. Charles Borromeo Church. 
We want to share our Roman Catholic way of faith and life in Christ with you! 

Parish Ministries 
Leo Fontaine Director of Music - All Saints 
Wayne & Becky Kilcline Director of Music - St. Charles 
Will Fontaine Music Ministry 
Kenneth Milette Music Ministry 
Tony Almonte Music Ministry - Spanish 
Lakesha Mendoza Hispanic CCD  
Jennyfer Esqueda Hispanic CCD Asst./Marriage prep 
Aida Ortiz Hispanic RCIA/Baptism 
Paul Bourget Knights of Columbus 
Bob & Connie Boisvert Sacristans 
Herminia Rosa Legion of Mary President 
Deb Doris/Magda Cosme Altar Server – English/Spanish 
Leslie Page  Alter Server/Welcoming 
Sue Trinque Greeters Ministry 
Barbara Lamoureux Safe Enviornment  
John Levreault Feed My Sheep 
David Lamoureux Meat Raffle 
Pauline Perreault 10/10 Club 
Jonathan Acosta   St. Charles Cemetery 
Becky Kilcline  St. Charles Cemetery Records 

 

All Saints & St. Charles Parish Staff 
 

Father Joseph Upton fatherupton@gmail.com 
Deacon Jose Turcios 

 
Christine Daneault Finance Manager 
Deb Doris Secretary/Food Pantry 
Janice Cole Maintenance, All Saints 
 

Office Volunteers 
Richard Rondeau                                       Virginia Brandao 

All Saints Finance Council 
Lionel Savaria, Trustee 
Jeff Gaulin, Trustee 
Lakesha Mendoza 
Keryn Paul 
John Levreault 
Julian Pineda 
Pauline Perreault, auditor 
Ted Maranda, auditor 

St. Charles Finance Council 
Bob Camara, Trustee 
Leslie Page, Trustee 
Janice Fagan 
Bill Fagan 
Molly Burke 
Don Burke 
Gail Kilcline, auditor 
Andree Fanning, auditor 

Greater Woonsocket Catholic Regional School System  GWCRS  - Regional Office: 401.762.1095 Website: www.gwcrs.org 
Monsignor Gadoury (Pre-K through grade 2): 1371 Park Ave. Woonsocket, RI 02895 School Office: 401.767.5902 

Good Shepherd (Grades 3 -8): 1210 Mendon Road, Woonsocket, RI 02895 School Office: 401.767.5906 

Rectory 
323 Rathbun St. Woonsocket, RI 02895 

Monday – Wednesday & Friday 8:30am-1:30pm (Closed Thursday) 

All Saints Parish 
Telephone: 401-762-1100  
Email:  allsaintsrectory2@hotmail.com 
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/ 
  Allsaintscatholicchurchwoonsocket 
Daily Masses: Monday, Thursday, Friday 8:00am 
Weekend:  Saturday 4 pm; Sunday 7:30, 10:15,  & 
  12p Spanish; Confessions Sat 3-3:30p 

St. Charles Borromeo 
Telephone: 401-766-0176 
Email:  rectory@stcharlesborromeo.com  
Website:  stcharlesborromeo.com  

Daily Masses: Tuesday & Wednesday 9:00am 
Weekend: Saturday 4pm, Sunday 9am 
  Confessions Saturday 3-3:30pm 

August 11, 2019 
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PADRE’S PONDERINGS 
 
We were shocked to wake up on Sunday morning to discover 
that just hours after a deadly mass shooting in El Paso, 
another had taken place in Dayton. We need to be careful to 
not become desensitized to these horrific acts of violence, the 
causes of which are so complex and need to be studied and 
remedied by those responsible for addressing them. But we 
also needn’t give up on prayer simply in an effort to 
emphasize action. As disciples of Jesus, we still believe that 
our earnest prayers for others are effective, that God hears 
the cries of his people and changes hearts and minds in 
answer to our prayers. Let us never give up on praying, even 
when action is also needed. Our world needs God and the 
healing grace that only he can give. So without becoming 
anxious or despairing about the state of the world, and 
without needing to give in to an unhealthy activism, we can 
take courage that God’s grace is stronger than even the most 
horrific acts of violence and hatred. 
 
I’ve spent the last few weeks getting acquainted with 
parishioners of All Saints and Saint Charles who are in 
nursing homes or are homebound. It has been a pleasure to 
meet with them and to witness their ongoing dedication to our 
parish communities. I’m also exceedingly grateful for the 
members of our parish communities who provide pastoral 
care as friendly visitors and extraordinary ministers of Holy 
Communion. If visiting the homebound or nursing home 
residents is a ministry you’d like to participate in, please 
speak with me. Like all of our ministries, the more the merrier! 
Our dedicated readers, extraordinary ministers of Holy 
Communion, altar servers and greeters would all love to 
expand their ranks. Just talk to me after Mass if you’re 
interested. Training is always provided. 
 
Next week, we will welcome representatives from the 
Franciscan Missionaries of Mary for the annual diocesan 
Mission Co-op Appeal. Each year, we are given an 
opportunity to learn about the good work of religious orders 
and dioceses throughout the world, and how we might 
support them. It’s always good to get a sense of the working 
of the wider Church, and I know that we will be generous and 
hospitable to our guests.  
 
 

All Saints Updates: 
You’ll notice that the celebrant’s and deacon’s chairs are 
now occupying a different space. This enables not only a 
closer proximity to the congregation, but it also enables the 
priest and deacon to hear much more clearly the readings 
being proclaimed from the ambo. Having the altar of 
reservation with the tabernacle unobscured by seating also 
reminds us that the center of our parish and of every liturgy is 
Jesus. He is the heart of all we do and are as a parish family. 
I’m grateful to John Levreault for overseeing our sound 
system and for helping us obtain some much-needed new 
equipment so that the priest and deacon will be heard loudly 
and clearly from their new location. You’ll also notice that 
from now on, the reader will carry the Book of the Gospels 
during the entrance procession of every Mass and place it on 
the altar. Highlighting the Book of the Gospels in this way 
reminds us that whenever the gospel is proclaimed at Mass, 
it is Christ himself who proclaims it to us. 
 
Saint Charles Updates: 
I have immensely enjoyed our Topics on Tuesday 
gatherings in the church hall after the Tuesday morning 
Mass. It has provided an opportunity for us to get to know 
one another better and to share our thoughts on topics that 
matter to us as a parish family and as people of faith. I’m 
especially grateful for the presence of the Brothers of the 
Sacred Heart who live within the shadow of Saint Charles 
and generously support our activities with their presence and 
their encouragement. (Our parish is also blessed by the 
presence and ministry of a handful of religious women, 
including Sr. Jacqueline Dickey.) If you haven’t joined us yet, 
please plan on doing so this week. And thanks, too, to parish 
leadership for continuing to provide us weekly with 
information regarding the parish life and ministry of Saint 
Charles. It’s important to keep the lines of communication 
clear and open! I’m grateful to them for facilitating that 
process so well. As always, if you have any questions or 
concerns, do not hesitate to speak with me, our trustees or 
any member of our parish finance council. 
 
Until next week,  
 
 
 
 
PS – Our summer series continues with great participation! 
Please join us this week if you haven’t already, for any of our 
offerings: Magnify Mondays, Topics on Tuesdays and Word 
on Wednesdays! 



MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday, August 10th 
4:00: Robert Hebert, by M/M Wil Arcand (AS) 
4:00: Parishioners of St. Charles (SC) 
Sunday, August 11th 
7:30: Pierre Aucoin, by Al Therrian 
9:00: Henry E. Krupa, by family 
10:15: Eleanor Ranieri, 8th anniversary, by Tom & Gail Ranieri 
12:00: Edy & Angela Herrera, wedding anniversary 
Monday, August 12th - All Saints 
8:00: Ronald & Claire Champeau, by Steve & Deborah Champeau 
Tuesday, August 13th - St. Charles 
9:00: Richard Bitello, from Connie Seider 
Wednesday, August 14th - St. Charles 
9:00: Philippe Godin, by Sue & Nel 
7:00: Parishioners of St. Charles 
Thursday August 15th - All Saints 
8:00: Louis & Gertrude Martinelle, by family 
Friday, August 16th - All Saints 
8:00: Gerard Tardif, 11th anniversary, by Gerard Martel 
Saturday, August 17th 
4:00: Charles E. Blanchette, by family (AS) 
4:00: Patrick Bogan, 4th anniversary, by Molly & Don Burke (SC) 
Sunday, August 18th 
7:30: George Suntheimer, birthday remembrance, by granddaughter 
9:00: Parishioners of St. Charles 
10:15: Joseph Cam Parenteau, 6th anniversary, by wife Lucille and 
 daughters 

WEEKEND FINANCIAL UPDATE August 4th  

 
All Saints      
1st Collection: $4,313 2nd Collection: $993   
 
St. Charles 
1st Collection: $1370 2nd Collection: $323 

ALL SAINTS AND SAINT CHARLES 
SUMMER 2019 SERIES: 

FAITH, LEARNING AND FELLOWSHIP 
 

Magnify Mondays  - Each Monday, beginning on July 22, Eucharistic Adoration will be offered in All Saints 
Church from 8:30am until 12noon. At noon, we will conclude with Solemn Benediction. Please note: If a 
funeral takes places on a Monday morning, Adoration will be canceled. We are in need of committed 
adorers from 9:30 until noon.  
 
Topics on Tuesdays - Join us on Tuesday mornings after the 9am Mass, for a talk and discussion on some 
topic related to our Catholic faith or our local community.  
 
Word on Wednesdays - Wednesdays at 1pm, we will meet in the rectory dining room at All Saints for Word 
on Wednesdays, an informal bible study with Fr. Joe.  

NEW COMMUNION WARE:  
Members of the parish have repeatedly requested a return to 
the practice of offering both species of Eucharistic 
communion at All Saints. We recently purchased affordable 
yet dignified vessels for that purpose, as refinishing the 
ones we already owned was cost prohibitive. If you would like 
to memorialize these vessels as gifts to the parish in honor of 
a deceased loved one, please contact the rectory. There are 
two chalices and a paten which can be memorialized 
individually by separate donors or memorialized as a set by 
one donor. We will return at All Saints to the practice of 
Communion under both species in the Fall. 

NEW OFFICE HOURS:  
The parish offices of Saint Charles and All 
Saints, located at 323 Rathbun Street, will 
now be open from 8:30am to 1:30pm on 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. 
The parish offices will be closed on 
Thursdays. 

MANY THANKS to Suzan Trinque, who donated a 
number of our new altar cloths in All Saints in loving 
memory of her husband, Robert Trinque. Only a few 
additional altar cloths remain to be memorialized. 
Please call the rectory ASAP for more information! 

YOU’RE INVITED!  
Please join us in All Saints Church every 
Saturday afternoon at 3pm for the praying of 

the Holy Rosary. In the past, we would gather at 3:30pm, but 
the hustle and bustle of Mass preparation proved to be too 
distracting for a focused praying of this time-honored Marian 
devotion. As Saint Padre Pio reminded us: “Some people are 
so foolish that they think they can go through life without the 
help of the Blessed Mother. Love the Madonna and pray the 
rosary, for her Rosary is the weapon against the evils of the 
world today. All graces given by God pass through the 
Blessed Mother.” Join us on Saturdays at 3pm in All Saints 
as we entrust ourselves and our parish to the maternal care 
and intercession of our Blessed Lady! 



 

Las lecturas de la semana del 11 de Agosto de 

2019 

Domingo:  Sab 18, 6-9/Sal 33, 1. 12. 18-19. 20-

  22 [12]/Heb 11, 1-2. 8-19 o 11, 1-2. 

  8-12/Lc 12, 32-48 o 12, 35-40 

Lunes:  Dt 10, 12-22/Sal 147, 12-13. 14-15. 

  19-20 [12]/Mt 17, 22-27 

Martes:           Dt 31, 1-8/Dt 32, 3-4. 7. 8. 9 y 12 

  [9]/Mt 18, 1-5. 10. 12-14 

Miércoles:      Dt 34, 1-12/Sal 66, 1-3. 5 y 8. 16-17 

  [cfr. 20 y 10]/Mt 18, 15-20 

Jueves:  Ap 11, 19; 12, 1-6. 10/Sal 45, 10. 

  11. 12. 16 [10]/1 Co 15, 20-27/Lc 1, 

  39-56 

Viernes:          Jos 24, 1-13/Sal 136, 1-3. 16-18. 21

  -22 y 24/Mt 19, 3-12 

Sábado:          Jos 24, 14-29/Sal 16, 1-2 y 5. 7-8. 

  11 [cfr. 5]/Mt 19, 13-15 

Domingo siguiente: Jr 38, 4-6. 8-10/Sal 40, 2. 3. 

  4. 18 [14]/Heb 12, 1-4/Lc 12, 49-53  

  

   

PROGRAMA DE TV EN ESPAÑOL: No se olvide de ver a 

“Católicos de Hoy”, por el cable del canal 14 (cox) y 33 (Verizon) los 

jueves a las 5:30 p.m. y viernes a las 11:30 a.m.  

La esquina del Padre Joe 
 

Mis queridos hermanos y hermanas, 

 

Qué alegría fue para mí poder celebrar la Eucaristía 

con ustedes el domingo pasado por primera vez en 

español. Fuiste tan amable y paciente conmigo, y 

estoy agradecido. Estoy especialmente agradecido 

con el Diácono José por predicar siempre el evan-

gelio con tanta pasión y perspicacia. Por favor, sepa, 

en el futuro, de mi deseo de servirle de la mejor 

manera que pueda, y de apoyar y alentar al Diácono 

José, Lakesha, Magda y los demás líderes de nuestra 

comunidad de habla hispana. Todos ustedes son 

parte integral de nuestra familia parroquial. Necesi-

tamos su entusiasmo, celo, dedicación y compromiso 

con el Evangelio. Realmente creo que Jesús está listo 

para hacer grandes cosas en y a través de nosotros 

como comunidad, si solo nos ponemos a su disposi-

ción con humildad y confianza. Mientras tanto, ¿por 

qué no piensas en una o dos personas de tu familia o 

del trabajo que podrías invitar a misa el próximo do-

mingo? Una invitación personal funciona mejor. 

Cuando miramos alrededor de la Iglesia y vemos 

asientos vacíos, podríamos pensar: "¡Qué triste no 

hay más gente aquí!" O podríamos decir: "¡Cuánto 

espacio tenemos para gente nueva!" Invite a alguien 

a unirse a nosotros Lo más importante que podemos 

hacer juntos como familia parroquial: conocer a 

Jesús en su Palabra y en la Eucaristía.  

¡Que tengas una semana bendecida! 

 

P. Joe 

Hoy Domingo 11 de Agosto, 
la misa es en honor a Edy & 
Angela Herrera por su Ani-
versario de boda. Que el 
Señor siga bendiciendolos 
eternamente. 
 
FELIZ ANIVERSARIO 

Ven a celebrar la Independencia de Mexico 

Día: Sábado 7 Septiembre 2019 

Lugar: Tyra Club Woonsocket, RI 

Hora: 6pm-12am 

Los boletos ya estan a la venta: Para más info (401) 654-

7364 

PROFONDOS VIRGEN DE GUADALUPE 

 

FELICIDADES PADRE JOE 
La comunidad de Todos los 
Santos quiere darle las gracias y 
felicitar a nuestro Párroco Joe 
por haber celebrado su primera misa en Español este 
pasado Domingo 4 de Agosto.  

 III Encuentro Diocesano de Formación para 

Catequistas Se llevará a cabo el 24 de agosto de 

2019 | 4:00 PM – 9:00 PM en La Parroquia Holy 

Ghost  Costo: $10 

 CAMBIAME A MI SEÑOR DE MUJERES 30, 

31 Agosto y 1 Septiembre.  Costo $110 Info: 401

-421-7833 x233 
 Encuentro/Retiro para la familia en La Salette 

los dias 30, 31 de Agosto y 1 Sept. para más info 

401-481-5147. 


